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You will already be aware that Cullompton Pre-school is a registered 

charity.  We rely on fundraising throughout the year to buy new 

equipment and resources that all our children can access and enjoy.  

Last year we were able to purchase a huge selection of both indoor and 

outdoor equipment and resources – all thanks to the incredible effort 

of our families at all our fund-raising events! 

We are always working hard to raise additional funds and there are so 

many ways you can help us!  We are distributing this fundraising 

newsletter, dedicated to keeping you all up to date with ways that you 

can support us, advising you of funds that we have raised and asking 

for your input and support. 

 

Thank you to everyone for raising 

donations for Cullompton Pre-school 

with Easyfundraising!  We’ve already 

raised £172.64! 

If you haven’t signed up yet, it’s easy and 

completely FREE – 7,300 brands will donate to pre-school when you use 

easyfundraising to do your everyday online shipping – at no extra cost to 

you!  Every donation you raise makes a difference to us so please sign up 

and share today using the link below! 

CLICK HERE FOR EASYFUNDRAISING.ORG 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ft.e.easyfundraising.org.uk%2Fr%2F%3Fid%3Dh53ba7c40%2C3117c093%2C2e9488%26utm_source%3Dadobecampaign%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Dreferral-2018%26utm_content%3Dtrigger-supp-referee-raised-2018%26origin%3DRTND2%26p1%3Dcullomptonpre%26p2%3D9ADGGE&data=05%7C01%7C%7Cf621858f1f7d4bbdab6a08dacd54ca91%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C638048061299447045%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=R9YrCFoAGZv6YBC15wLh%2F459rQaxQ1rsG5KtGi0uZKo%3D&reserved=0


 

  

You can also help by choosing to support us through Amazon Smile! Click 

on the link below and select Cullompton Pre-school as your chosen 

charity – each time you shop on Amazon simply go the Amazon Smile 

rather than the normal site and Amazon will automatically donate to us 

without any cost to yourself.  Once you’re registered the site will prompt 

you to go to Amazon Smile if you go to the normal Amazon site: 

CLICK HERE FOR AMAZON SMILE  

or 

Set us up as your preferred charity in your Amazon App! 

• Open your Amazon App 

• Find Amazon Smile in the menu or in your Amazon account 

settings 

• Find and select ‘Cullompton Pre-School’ as your chosen charity 

• Following any further on-screen instructions 

 

FUNDRAISING UPDATES 

Many thanks to everyone who ordered Christmas cards, tags, mugs and 

coasters – your orders have earned us commission of £70.84! 

We have now taken delivery of our Christmas Tea-Towels. If you haven’t 

done so already please collect your order from the office. We have a 

limited number being delivered, but they are not all sold so it’s not too 

late to order! Just visit us in the office, make your payment to secure your 

order and we will add you to the order list.  Christmas tea towels make 

great gifts for friends and family and are priced at £5.50 

each.   

Thank you to everyone that took 

part in our Christmas Jumper 

fundraiser – we raised £53.95! 

 

 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ch/1029404-0


 

Our family photo session raised £130! Thank you to all the 

families that attended and placed orders. 

 

 

We are now able to take credit and debit card 

payments in the office for any payments to the 

fundraising account!  

 

"…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

If you have any comments, ideas or offers of 

support regarding fundraising please let us know 

by completing this slip and handing it in at the 

office.  We will pass this onto the Fundraising 

Lead, Rhi.  Thank you. 

 

Brook Road, Cullompton, Devon, EX15 1DS 

Email: admin@cullomptonpreschool  Telephone: 01884 35018 


